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PRESS RELEASE 

 
NUMBER 
2016-032 

SUBJECT 
Holiday Food Bags for Families in Need 

DATE 
12/19/2016 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  

 

The Wilton Manors Police Department (WMPD), Reaching Out, Lifting Up, Inc., and The Over Easy 
Café are working together to make this holiday season a brighter one for many families.  

 

(Wilton Manors, FL)-  The Wilton Manors Police Department (WMPD) has partnered with a new 
nonprofit organization called Reaching Out, Lifting Up, Inc., which was organized in August of this 
year to give back to our community. This organization along with The Over Easy Café located at 318 
E. Oakland Park Blvd provided community members with Thanksgiving Food baskets last month and 
again are giving families in need holiday food bags to make this holiday season a better one for 
families throughout our community.  
 
The employees of the Wilton Manors Police Department recognize that we all go through difficult 
times especially around the holidays and thought this would be a great opportunity to give back to the 
community we serve each and every day. On December 20, 2016 at approximately 10:30 am The 
Wilton Manors Police Department will be at The Over Easy Café to receive the food bags and provide 
them to several selected families.  
 
For more information about Reaching Out, Lifting Up, Inc., please visit: 
http://reachingoutliftingup.org/.  
 
The Reaching Out, Lifting Up, Inc., The Over Easy Café, The City of Wilton Manors, and The Wilton 
Manors Police Department wish everyone a Happy and Safe Holiday Season.  
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